
GLADLY IS

(VIRTUALLY) BACK!

 

 
Our LGBQ/T youth group is starting March 5, 2021,
meeting weekly from 3 - 5 PM. Please complete the
application by scanning the QR code at the bottom

right if you are interested!
 

Any questions? Contact Raini! 
EMAIL: raini@chhinc.org 

TEXT:  (857) 230-0951

GLADLY IS

(VIRTUALLY) BACK!

Website: chhinc.org
24 hour Hotline: (800) 542-5212

Social Media: @chhlowell
 

http://chhinc.org/

